
 

 

  
SWEET HOME CITY COUNCIL 

ADMINISTRATION & FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
 

December 11, 2018 
 
The meeting of the Administration and Finance Committee was called to order at 5:36 p.m. in the 
Sweet Home Police Department.   
 
Staff Present: City Manager Ray Towry, Recording Secretary Julie Fisher 
 
Registered Visitors: None 
 
Media: None 
 

Committee Members: Councilor Goble (P), Councilor Gerson (P), Councilor Trask (P)   
              
The purpose of the Administration and Finance Committee meeting was to review bulk water rate 
proposals.  Two separate proposals were submitted from the Sweet Home School District and No 
Drought, both asking for an adjustment in bulk water rates.  The committee requested more 
information and would like in person discussions with each entity.  
 
With no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:22 p.m. 
 
 
The foregoing is a true copy of the proceedings of the City Council Administration and Finance 
meeting on December 11, 2018. 
 
 
 
       
 


